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1.0 Summary of Not Duly Made Representations

1.1 As part of the representation process on tRablication Allocation & Development
Management Bvelopment Plan DocumeDPD) 14 of the 253 representationseceived
were considered to be not duly made

1.2 5 of thesewere received after the closing date of"80uly 2012lthoughthe author ofone
considers it is duly made due to being posted before the deadline.

1.3 Another 9of the representations relate to issues not covered within the DPD.

1.4 One representation wasubmitted asncomplete and not made sduring the preparation of
this submissin.

15 All the representations and any subsequent correspondence are reproduced in the
appendices.

Appendix A

Representations received out of time.

Appendix B

Representations not relating to the DPD.

Appendix C

Incomplete representations.
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Representations received out of time.



NEWARK &
HERWOOD

— DISTRIGT COUNCGIL.

Telephone: (01636) 650000
Date: 8" August 2012 Fax: (01636) 655899
E-mail: planning@nsdc.info

Contact: Richard Exton

H McGregor Your Ref:

28 The Hemplands Our Ref: PADM/NDM/1
Collingham

Newark www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk
NG23 7PE

Planning Policy Business Unit
Kelham Hall, Kelham
Newark Nottinghamshire NG23 5QX

Dear Sir or Madam

Newark and Sherwood Local Development Framework. Publication Allocations &
Development Management Development Plan Document.

I am in receipt of your representation regarding the above but have to tell you that it was not
duly made due to being received after the closing date of 30th July.

I can however tell you that a number of representations identical to yours were received within
the representation period and will therefore be considered as part of the on going process.

Yours Faithfully

Richard Exton

Senior Planner Policy

Growth Development Business Unit
Newark and Sherwood District Council

- a & A
7 2006-2007 ) §| :tg‘ s
(AN e pumis 4 55 8 M’
¢ £ L 3
Council ' [ Nl > t
Tackiing Fuel Poverty

Qs p\S
P —



28 o '\&ew\v \owndsg

CAl leV\avv\
Newi ol
RECEIVED BY Not\s
6 AUG 2012 NG23 FPe
ADMIIN SERVICES ;@,(?(1011 )

Ait. Matthew Norton

Planning Department

Newark & Sherwood District Council
Kelham Hall

Newark

Notts NG23 5QX

26 July 2012

Dear Mr Norton,
Allocations and Development Management DPD

Following a second presentation on Monday 23 July by Wildgoose
Construction, who wish to build houses on land between The Hemplands and
Swinderby Road. My view that this is an inappropriate site for housing
development for the reasons stated in our earlier letter dated February 2012.

In addition these fields have now been designated as a Main Open Area by
Newark and Sherwood District Council.

As Collingham is obliged to build more homes, we would support the Council’s
preferred approach that Braemer Farm is a more suitable site. We also feel

that plan will be more beneficial to the local community and create fewer traffic
problems within the village.

Yours sincerely,

\‘\_@V\t Ct’?e—r/’-






